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We are writing with an update on the pending litigation concerning Connestee Falls.   The
Plaintiffs and CFPOA have agreed to conduct a mediation to seek an agreement on all
disputed issues.  We are hopeful that an agreement can be reached in the near future, and the
parties may exchange offers in advance of mediation.   Counsel are working through the
selection of a mediator and scheduling of a mediation now.

All parties are represented by experienced litigators who have vast experience representing
community associations.  Please be wary of information you receive from those not directly
involved in the case, as it is likely not based on fact or a proper understanding of the matters
at issue in the case.  The process of reaching a resolution—through settlement or not—may
take time.  Please be patient, and we will provide updates when appropriate.

Brent Ziegler, Board President
For Board of Directors




































































